


 

Any measure would not have been successful without the full contribution and cooperation of the 
citizens. Despite all the severe disruptions and challenges it created, Eritreans all over the 
country appreciated the importance of the measures taken and have fully respected the 
guidelines



 

 
Madame Chair,  
Dear Colleagues,  
 
The most important lessons from this unprecedented global pandemic crisis, are the following:  
 

1. The importance of enhanced prevention and mitigation strategy - upgrading human, 
institutional, financial,  technological capacity, including capacities of manufacturing 
drugs and medical equipment; 

2. Active community awareness and involvement.  Collaborative community role is indeed 
critical for successful implementation of  restrictive measure proposed  

3. Importance of working to deliver accurate and timely information about the health crises 
to the public, including proactively dealing with misinformation and existing societal 
prejudices.  

4. Harnessing the financial and social remittance of the diaspora.  
 
 
Madame Chair,  
 
As the effects of COVID-19 continue to unfold, it is clear that this pandemic will have long term 
impacts on our countries and our continent. While LDCs in the aftermath of this pandemic will 
need the solidarity and international support, it is most important that we continue to engage with 
each other and share lessons learned in order for us to regain and advance our development 
objectives. 
 
I would like to express a heartfelt appreciation to Eritrean health workers, the Police, artists and 
all essential workers that are putting their lives and the lives of their loved ones to keep us safe 
 
I would also like to take this opportunity to express Eritrea’s solidarity with all the countries that 
are fighting this pandemic and extend our condolences for the loss of human lives.  
 
 
 
I thank you. 
 
 
 
 
 


